
I live across the road from a Hugo’s and I welcome the proposed extension of the deck. I have 
dined on the existing deck many times snd can’t see the proposed renovation as aconcern. 
It would be a welcome addition to what is already a fantastic Manly restaurant. 
Philippa Condon
Unit 607/54 west esplanade Manly 
--
Philippa Condon
0407 589 326

Sent: 15/11/2020 5:31:17 PM
Subject: Proposed deck extension for Hugo’s


